
Solos Authors! 

We have Solos authors now!  Thirteen Solos speakers gathered April 15-19 in a 

classroom at Kahule village to write some books.  One of our Wycliffe colleagues 

who specializes in literacy came out to run a week-long Writer’s Workshop there. 

Some of the highlights included four 

new people signing up to join the 

translation team, very fruitful alphabet 

and spelling discussions, and BOOKS!  

We now have five Solos books.  One is a 

totally new story book authored by the 

course participants, three are translated 

from literacy book templates, and one is 

a little Solos Alphabet book. 

Praise God for this great start toward a 

growing body of Solos literature!  I was thrilled at the 

sense of excitement among these first-time authors as 

they wrote and translated into their own language. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
...and the 
blood of 
Jesus Christ 
his Son 
cleanseth us 
from all sin. 
 
I John 1:8 
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Lawrance & Christy Doyle 

7407 Metcalf Ave. 

Overland Park, KS 66204 

lwd1@juno.com 

Bible Translators in Partnership with COGH World Mission Dept. & Wycliffe Bible Translators 

Prayer Corner 
 
Praises: 

 A successful Writer’s Workshop 

 Safety in our travels 

 New translation team members 

 A washing machine! (see page 2) 

 Our faithful supporters who pray and 

give so we can be here 
Requests: 

 Translator Training Course coming 

up May 29-July 4.  Pray for the staff 
(including us) and the Solos team. 

 Health for our whole family 

 Wisdom in forming a Solos 

Language Committee 

Four ladies attended the workshop. Three of 

them are interested in doing Bible translation. 

Amaziah and Lawrance talking it over. 



Financial and most other matters should be handled through: 

 

Church of God (Holiness)  

World Missions Dept. 

PO Box 4711 

Overland Park, KS 66204  

Christy’s Page 

Wycliffe Bible Translators     PO Box 628200     Orlando, FL 32862-8200 

 

“Y ou stink!” are words I have often said to Larry as he walked past me. He knew that I 

meant his clothes smelled badly. It’s very hard to get clothes clean when washing them 

by hand, especially pants or other thick clothing. It would take me hours. I could scrub and 

scrub and still I couldn’t get them clean to my satisfaction.  

  

That’s how it went until recently.  With the help of a nice tax return we 

were able to purchase a washing machine. Our machine is a twin tub 

washer small enough to run on our 650w generator. Even though it’s 

not automatic and won’t do everything for me, it’s been a tremendous 

help these past few weeks. It cuts down on the time it takes to do the 

laundry and gets it cleaner! 

 

As I’ve been thinking about my new machine, I’ve thought of how it 

can relate to our spiritual lives. We, in our sinful state, are “dirty and 

stink”. We can try to clean up our lives and do better, but if we try to 

do it ourselves it just won’t work. We have to let Jesus, the Great Cleanser, wash us and he can 

cleanse us from all unrighteousness and make us clean and whole. My machine can in no way 

compare to Jesus, but it does remind me to depend on His Righteousness and not my own. 

Amaziah helping Daddy 

build a shelf. 

The finished product.  Larry 

made two others like this for 

my kitchen. They help keep 

me organized. 

I love my boys! 


